Clerk

From: Clerk

 Sent:
 28 April 202 0 14:59

 To:
 Marissa Nash

Subject RE Examination of the Cranleigh N DP - Note of Interim Findings from the Examiner



Dear Marissa

The Council held an EGM last evening to discuss the correspondence you attached from Ann Skippers, the Neighbourhood Plan Examiner.

The Council has decided to proceed with Option B, which includes the conduction of additional work to the SEA and updates to the HRA, in cooperation with Waverley Borough Council. The Council notes the modifications and recommendations within the interim findings with regards to the policies, however whilst we are agreeable to changes being made during the examination, we do not consider that these fundamentally alter the overall spirit and direction of the Plan.

I would be grateful if you could copy me in to any correspondence to the Examiner.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information in order to proceed.

Kind Regards Beverley Bell FSLCC Parish Clerk

Please think of the environment. Don't print this email unless really necessary.

This e-mail message neither creates nor is intended to create a contract between Cranleigh Parish Council and the addressee or the addressee's organisation. It is confidered to the Council and the addressee, if you necessed it is e-mail message in error, please destroy it and delete it from your machine. Please note that any views or options expressed in this e-mail are solidy those of the author, and do not necessarily represent those of Cranleigh Parish Council. If this e-mail message or any attachments are incomplete or unreadable, please telephone 01483-272911 or e-mail <u>destributantishood</u>